October 11, 2004

To:  EIC, IEEE Transactions on Evolutionary Computation

Subject:  Recommendation on TEC #907R

Dr. Yao:

Three reviews were conducted on the above revised paper. All three reviewers were satisfied with the revised paper and did not recommend any revisions.  These reviewers all have worked with (analog) evolvable hardware and I respect their opinions.  They all recommended an unqualifed acceptance.

Therefore, my recommendation  is ACCEPT in present form.

Sincerely,

Garrison W. Greenwood

Associate Editor

